
  
  
States Greffe  
 
Connétable Andy Jehan, Minister for Infrastructure 
 
BY EMAIL  
  
20th January 2025 
  
Dear Minister,  
 

Legislative Programme for 2025 

As we begin 2025, the Panel is keen to receive updates on the pieces of legislation within your 
remit that are expected to be lodged during the year. We would appreciate a detailed overview of 
the scope and progress as well as the anticipated timelines for the following workstreams: 

• Legislation to improve access to information relating to energy resilience 
• Highways (Jersey) Law 1956 

Your cooperation in providing these updates will greatly assist the Panel in its ongoing work and 
planning for the year ahead. The Panel would be grateful to receive a formal written response by 
no later than Tuesday 28th January 2025.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely,   
   
   
 
 
 

Deputy Hilary Jeune   
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel   


